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CLAUDIA

THOMPSON

Claudia Thompson, founder of Grow

Native Massachusetts, a nationally

recognized leader in the native plant

movement, and fellow SSAFE member,

will share why traditional fall garden

clean-ups are harmful to ecosystems and

biodiversity. Drawing on her decades of

work as a landscape ecologist, she will

discuss new landscape strategies for

creating healthier soil; for supporting

pollinators, birds, and wildlife; and for

transforming our gardens into healthy

living systems. 

JOIN US!

Questions? Email: info@ssafe.org

11  A M  E T  /  8  A M  P T

DITCH THAT FALL CLEAN UP !

YOUR LANDSCAPE IS AN ECOLOGICAL SYSTEM

You must register to attend 

this meeting.

To register, please go to

www.SSAFE.org/meet

Questions? Email: info@ssafe.org


